3 REASONS TO SUPPORT A LOCAL
VACCINE REACTION TRACKING SYSTEM

1. The CDC VAERS Tracking system has Failed

A Harvard Vaccine Injury Study conducted from 2007 to 2010 reveals
on page 6, fewer than 1% of vaccine reactions and deaths are
reported to VAERS. Doctors aren’t trained to identify or report vaccine
injuries and deaths. Medical Examiners aren’t trained to identify or
investigate vaccine deaths.

2. Without a Local Tracking System, Local Vaccine Issues are
Overlooked.

The CDC VAERS System is capturing vaccine injury on a National
Level at less than 1%. There is no opportunity to see a safety signal
in local batches of vaccines without a transparent, fully functioning
tracking system for uptake and injuries/deaths.

3. Lack of Liability Encouraged Lack of Safety Oversight
1986 National Childhood Vaccine Injury Act
PREP ACT protects Covid Vaccine Manufacturers and Distributors

There are ZERO studies determining the effects of multiple vaccines
given at one time. Vaccines aren't tested for carcinogenic potential or
for the potential to mutate cells, stated on every Vaccine Insert.




